Hi there!
So we’re back in my garden where I filmed the very first blog.
But unfortunately we’ve come full circle and I’m presenting to you guys the very last one for the year.
With results having been released I’ve officially finished my undergraduate with a Bachelors of Health Science!

At the beginning of my blogs this year, I told you guys that I’d be taking you on a journey with me to entering the masters of speech pathology and guess what – I got in! 

After three years of really hard work – I’m proud to say I’ve finally achieved the goal that I’ve been working towards. 

I couldn’t have done it without the help of my family, my friends, my classmates and of course La Trobe.

I believe that things happen for a reason, and me not getting into Speech pathology straight away has been a blessing in disguise. 
I’ve made life long friends, I’ve learned counseling skills that I’m using on a daily basis, I’ve had the opportunity to work for a really fantastic uni.  
Heck, I even met my boyfriend in a common first year lecture! 

So to anybody who didn’t get in straight away, especially to those who just received their VCE results, don’t worry just try, try and try again. 


Thanks for following my blog, and watching all the mischief that I’ve gotten up to. 
I can’t wait to graduate and see La Trobe produce a bigger, better and more wonderful cohort of students for the future. 
